
 
 
 
 

 
Wednesday 26th September 2018 
 
 
Dear Foundation 1 Parents/Carers, 
 
 
Now your child has started in Foundation 1 …………………… 
 

 Do you want to see pictures of what your child has been doing 
since they started in Foundation 1? 

 Do you want to find out how we use play to teach your child key 
skills? 

 Would you like to find out about our Early Years Curriculum 
including how early English and Maths skills are taught? 

 Would you like to find out about how you can help at home? 

 Would you like to meet our teachers, teaching assistants and 
other parents/carers? 

 
If you answer yes to any of the questions please come and join us on 
Tuesday 30th October for an informal evening with coffee and cake! It starts 
at 6pm and should be finished by 7.15pm. 
 
Research has shown that parental involvement in a child’s education from an 
early age has a significant effect on educational achievement, and continues 
to do so into adolescence and adulthood. This meeting will provide an ideal 
opportunity for you to become involved in your child’s education and I would 
urge you to attend. 
 
Please return the reply slip by Tuesday 16th October 2018. 
 
I look forward to seeing you at the meeting. 
 
Yours sincerely,   
 
 
Mrs J Morris 
Headteacher 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………… 

An introduction to Foundation 1 at Black Horse Hill Infant School 
Tuesday 30th October at 6pm 

 
I /We WILL be attending the above meeting. 
 
I/We WILL NOT be attending the above meeting. 
 
 
Child’s name…………………………………………………Class………………… 
 
 


